
 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No.  14.4.2               
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

� Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  October 16, 2018 

Subject: Letter from the Mayor – Opposition to Offshore drilling or exploration of oil reserves 

Motion for Council to Consider: Request that Mayor Savage write letter on behalf of Halifax Regional 
Council, to the Province of Nova Scotia, to voice opposition to offshore drilling or exploration of oil 
reserves.  
 

Reason: There is potential for spills which would be catastrophic for HRM, exploration would be 
deleterious to marine life especially large mammals like whales and potentially affect fisheries for the 
Maritimes for decades to come.  
 

Outcome Sought: Council approve this request for consideration.  
 
 
 

Councillor Richard Zurawski 
 

District 12 

 


